







Northampton Public Schools supports all parents and caregivers in their right to communicate and receive information about their child's education in a language they understand. If your native language is not English and you feel you need interpretation services to meaningfully engage in your child's' education such as enrollment in our schools, parent-teacher conferences, IEP meetings or help with understanding your child's' remote learning plan, please contact your child's' school to request this service.